
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
to rescind rules 4501-33-01, -02, -03, and -04, 

and to adopt new rules 4501-33-01, -02, -03, -04, -05, and -06 
of the Ohio Administrative Code in accordance with 

Chapter 119. of the Ohio Revised Code 
 

 
The Ohio Department of Public Safety will conduct a public hearing pursuant to 
R.C. 119.02 through 119.04 on July 6, 2009 at 10:00 a.m. at the Ohio 
Department of Public Safety, 1970 West Broad Street, Room 109, Columbus, 
Ohio.  The purpose of the hearing is to solicit public comment on the following 
proposed rules to the Ohio Administrative Code: 
 
Based on a five-year Ohio Revised Code Section 119.032 rule review, and as 
authorized in Section 5502.011 of the Ohio Revised Code, the Department of 
Public Safety proposes to rescind rules 4501-33-01, -02, -03, and -04, 
and to adopt new rules 4501-33-01, -02, -03, -04, -05, and -06 of the Ohio 
Administrative Code.   
 
The four existing rules of OAC Chapter 4501-33 (4501-33-01 through -04) were 
adopted under the procedures of section 111.15 of the Revised Code and are 
being proposed for rescission and re-adoption as new rules under the 
procedures of section 119.03 of the Revised Code.  Two new rules (4501-33-05 
and -06) are also being proposed for adoption to further clarify inspection criteria 
for salvage and self-assembled vehicles. 
 
Together, the proposed rules of OAC Chapter 4501-33 set forth the procedures 
for application, the requirements for evidence of ownership from applicants for, 
and the extent of inspection by the state highway patrol of a motor vehicle 
assembled from component parts by a person other than the manufacturer as 
provided in section 4505.111 of the Revised Code and of a motor vehicle titled 
with a salvage certificate of title and restored for operation upon the highways as 
provided in section 4505.11 of the Revised Code.   
 
Either written or oral testimony will be received at the hearing.  Additionally, 
written comments received at the address below before the hearing will be 
treated as testimony.   
 
Requests for a copy of the proposed rules or comments on them should be 
submitted in person or by mail to the following address:  Office of Legal Services, 
Ohio Department of Public Safety, 1970 West Broad Street, Suite 531, P.O. Box  
182081, Columbus, Ohio  43218-2081, Telephone: (614) 466-7014. 
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